NC School of Science and Mathematics - Educational Advisory Council April 29, 2005

Year of
Origin of appointment Eligibility Gender
Term End  Residence County appointment | Race Office
Bales, Scott Allen 6/30/2005 Durham Durham BOG 2001 Yes W M
D'Arruda, Jose' Joaquim  6/30/2007 Fayetteville Cumberland BOG 2003 Yes H M
Emmerling, David A. 6/30/2005 Greenville Pitt BOG 2004 Yes W M
Holleman, H. Leon 6/30/2007 Manteo Dare BOG 2004 Yes W M
Lee, Howard N. N/A Chapel Hill Orange Ex Officio N/A NA B M
Mebane, Dorothy J. 6/30/2005 Carrboro Orange BOG 2001 Yes W F
Miller, Thomas R. 6/30/2007 Durham Durham BOG 2002 Yes W M
Sanders, William L. 6/30/2005 Cary Wake BOG 2001 Yes W M
Simms, Jr., Nathan F. 6/30/2005 Chapel Hill Orange BOG 2004 Yes B M
Slade, Robert E. 6/30/2007 Upper Marlboro MD BOG 2003 Yes B M
Tucci, Bill N/A  Raleigh Wake Ex Officio N/A NA W M
Williams, Thomas J. 6/30/2007 Oxford Granville BOG 2003 Yes W M
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The North Carolina School
of Science and Mathematics

Dr. Gerald L. Boarman
President

April 11, 2005

L. B. Corgnati, Jr, Secretary

University of North Carolina General Administration
P.O. Box 2688

Chapel Hill, NC 27515-2688

Re: NCSSM Educational Advisory Council Membership
Dear Mr. Corgnati:

Five members of our Educational Advisory Council are serving terms that expire on June 30,
2005. All these members are eligible for reappointment. We regret that Dr. William L.
Sanders has not been able to attend any EAC meetings for the past year and a half. He has
asked that his term not be renewed. Also, our NCSSM alumnus Scott Allen Bales has declined
a reappointment as he has a new work situation and is pursing more schooling. Please announce
these two vacancies and we look forward to working with you to fill these positions.

We appreciate your assistance in processing the reappointment of the following:
e David A. Emmerling (Appointed to a partial term 2004)
e Dorothy Mebane (Appointed to a full term 2001)
e Nathan F. Simms (Appointed to a partial term 2004)

The NCSSM Advisory Council provides an important forum for setting the course for our
institution. We have been most fortunate to have a talented and active membership. These
members up for reappointment are well positioned to provide important insights to our school.
We would appreciate the Board of Governors’ action to renew their appointments. Thank you
for coordinating the appointment process. Please call me if I can provide any further
information.

Sincerely,

S Geég%man, Ed.D
President
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